
MINUTES OF MEETING 

REMINGTON 

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT DISTRICT 

 

 The regular meeting of the Board of Supervisors of the Remington Community 

Development District was held on Tuesday, June 30, 2020 at 6:00 p.m. via Zoom Video 

Conferencing, pursuant to Executive Orders 20-52, 20-69, 20-91, 20-112 and 20-150 issued by 

Governor DeSantis on March 9, 2020, March 20, 2020, April 1, 2020, April 29, 2020 and June 23, 

2020 respectively, and pursuant to Section 120.54(5)(b)2., Florida Statutes. 

 

 Present and constituting a quorum were: 

 

 Brian (Ken) Brown Chairman 

 Kenneth Soukup Vice Chairman 

 Carl Thilburg Assistant Secretary 

 Tim Mehrlich Assistant Secretary 

 

 Also present were: 

 

 Jason Showe District Manager 

 Scott Clark District Counsel 

 Pete Glasscock District Engineer 

 Alan Scheerer Field Manager 

 Michael Beltz Universal Protection Service 

 Residents 

 

 

FIRST ORDER OF BUSINESS Roll Call 
 Mr. Showe called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. and called the roll. A quorum was 

present. 

 Mr. Showe: This meeting is being conducted in accordance with the Governor’s Executive 

Orders #20-52 and #20-69, which has subsequently been extended through Executive Orders #20-

112, 20-114 and 20-150. This allows the District to conduct its meetings of the Board of 

Supervisors without having a quorum of its members physically present at any specific public 

location, through the utilization of communication such as telephone and video media technology. 

This meeting is being held to address items necessary for the properly operation of the District. 

Today’s meeting is being conducted remotely via Zoom which allows for all members of the public 

to participate through video or telephone. Access for today’s meeting was provided in the meeting 


































